
Addendum #2: 2019 Knuckle Boom  

Date:  February 21, 2019 

 

A second addendum has been made for the following information on the Reverse Auction 

for the 2019 Knuckle Boom, as mentioned initially; your specifications and buy back 

breakdown should be received by the Adams County Purchasing Department by 10:00 

a.m. on Thursday, February 28, 2019.   

However, the Purchasing Department and Department of Road Maintenance will review 

and compare the specifications of your potential equipment.  

If your bid meets or exceeds the required specifications, we will notify you via email giving 

you the CALL IN INFORMATION for the Reverse Auction that will be taking place on 

Monday, March 4, 2019 at 2:00 p.m. until 2:30 p.m. CENTRAL STANDARD TIME 

ZONE.  

We look forward to receiving your reverse bid pricing.  

 

Frances Bell Adams County Purchase Clerk 601-445-7941 


